

Hamilton Virtual School Newsletter

May 2024

Mary Wilkinson, Principal | mwilkins@hamiltonschools.us



HVS Orientation
August 26th: 10-12:30 at
Sandyview Learning Center

You can get your picture taken for a student ID (not required), pick up chrome books (full time), BookShark or Edmentum materials and meet some of our staff.

Please watch for an email about when and where to return chrome books and BookShark materials!



Dates to Remember

May 9th: 1/2 day No BookShark hybrid or on campus electives

May 15th: Elective Registration opens

May 28-30th: Last days of BookShark hybrid and on campus electives

June 7th: Last day of School-please have all assignments turned in by 5:00 PM

Thanks to everyone who came out to our open house at Sandyview! It was great to meet so many of our families!



Hamilton Virtual School Newsletter

May 2024

Mary Wilkinson, Principal | mwilkins@hamiltonschools.us



May 15th: Registration opens for elective classes! Look for an email from Jill Deters to explain the process!

May 5-11 is Teacher Appreciation Week. Thank you to all HVS teachers! We are grateful for all you do!

Our field trip class visited the Capitol this year!



Who Do I Contact?

Partnership questions, Final Forms, Registration: Jill Deters jdeters@hamiltonschools.us

Field Trip, AP class questions, Absences, Final Forms, Chrome Book/Hot spot concerns, any oncampus student question/concern, BookShark Trisha Heap theap@hamiltonschools.us

Subscription Kits: Jenna Chisholm jchishol@hamiltonschools.us



Congratulations to the cast of Seussical for 2 amazing performances! Thanks to Ms. Hamm for all of her teaching and directing!

Our Tuesday on campus students completed a reading challenge and were rewarded with an ice cream party!

